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Food Bank of Alaska Social Media Community Guidelines 
Food Bank of Alaska’s social media pages are a place to connect, share stories, learn 
about hunger in Alaska, and act together. We welcome your comments, questions, and 
ideas, and we ask that all interactions remain respectful and constructive. 

These guidelines help ensure that our online community is safe, inclusive, and reflects our 
mission to eliminate hunger in Alaska. 

1. Be respectful 
• Treat others with kindness and courtesy 
• Debate ideas without attacking people 
• Avoid language that is hateful, discriminatory, or threatening 

 
2. Keep it relevant 

• Stay on topic and contribute to the conversation 
• Do not post spam, promotions, or unrelated links 

 
3. Protect privacy 

• Do not share personal information (yours or someone else’s) in public comments 
• Respect the dignity of people we serve by not posting identifying images without 

permission 
 
4. Follow the law 

• Do not post anything illegal, defamatory, or that violates intellectual property rights 
 
5. Our moderation policy 
We reserve the right to hide or remove comments and block accounts that: 

• Use hate speech or offensive language 
• Harass, bully, or threaten anyone 
• Share misinformation about Food Bank of Alaska or the issues we work on 
• Post spam or repeated solicitations 
• Include personal attacks or invade privacy 

 
6. We listen 
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If you have feedback, concerns, or a complaint, please contact us directly at 
info@foodbankofalaska.org so we can respond promptly and respectfully. 
 

Our goal is to foster an online space where everyone can learn, share, and take action 
toward a hunger-free Alaska. Thank you for being part of our community. 
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